
 

February 20, 2013 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Richard Carlson, Chairperson 

House Committee on Taxation 

Statehouse, Room 285-N 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Carlson: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2186 by House Committee on Legislative Post Audit 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2186 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 Under current law, the Office of the State Treasurer is required to make quarterly 

distributions to cities and counties from the County Equalization and Adjustment Fund and the 

Special City and County Highway Fund on January 15, April 15, July 15, and October 15.  HB 

2186 would allow the State Treasurer an additional 15 days or the remainder of the month to 

make the distributions. 

 

 The Office of the State Treasurer indicates the HB 2186 would have no fiscal effect on 

state revenues or expenditures. 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Steve Neske, Revenue 

 Ben Cleeves, Transportation 

 Melissa Wangemann, Kansas Association of Counties 

 Derek Kreifels, Treasurer’s Office  


